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 Eliane Glaser COMMNT2014/7683/P 02/02/2015  11:30:20 I am concerned about the proximity of the new development to Lissenden Gardens housing blocks and 

the elevation of these buildings. I am also concerned about the effect of the view from the Heath path 

leading up to the left of the new buildings.
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